
Are you about to lose your rights?

You will soon be asked to vote on Cambridge
University’s new Intellectual Property policy.

You can vote for either:

o A proposal from the Councl
which removes many of your traditional rights or

o an amended policy
which protects your rights while giving the University a
fair deal

For further information, visit the website of the
Campaign for Cambridge Freedoms:

www.freecambridge.org


